
Dear Parents: 

 

On May 22nd, we will be hosting a Scholastic BOGO Book Fair and 

Literacy Night at school and I need your help! I am looking for 

volunteers to help make this a fun, successful event for 

everyone! 

 

To volunteer: type the link below into your internet browser. From 

there you can choose which time slots you would like to volunteer 

for.   

 

https://volunteer.scholastic.com/#/experience/dashboar

d/43bnUDH4h/426010 

 

If you have any questions, please email me at 

whitek@ststephensgi.org.   

 

Miss White 


